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Audience & Settings
Audience: Librarians, museum 
educators, art and science teachers 

Disciplinary area: STEAM (biology, 
chemistry, optics, visual art)

Learning environment: libraries, 
museums, schools, after school

Access and Inclusion
We draw on a set of STEAM practices 
that we created that center mindset, 
identity, and equity. Strategies include 
connecting to learner’s everyday lives, 
cultures, and practices.

Project Description
This project offers professional development 
(PD) to educators desiring support in deeply 
integrating art and science in their 
programming.

Key Achievements
To date, 420 educators have participated from 
institutions across the US. The evaluation 
shows growth in mindset and identity-related 
beliefs and practices among participating 
educators.
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